COMMUNICATION C3
ITEM NO. 2
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

January 18, 2022

----Original Message-----

From: Perry Bender

Sent: Friday, January 07, 2022 9:46 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Milani application

I very much oppose any changes to the original legal agreement between Milani and the MacKenzie Ridge Ratepayer Association. There is a municipal election coming up in the near future and we need our municipal council to look after the needs of our community. All of us are concerned with the storm management proposed changes. This is fraught with future problems. Also our area has terrible congestion and no public transportation. The existing roads cannot handle the traffic as is. Proper planning is needed. Please do not give in to a developer who doesn't care about the environment or the people who will be adversely affected. Thanks

Sent from my iPhone